
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 5:51:18 PM

From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 8:39 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB2022-0200
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Our gas bill is already high 245.00 a month and it is not even the middle of winter yet. I don't
know how you expect people to afford to heat their homes. Enbridge is making billions of
dollars and Canadians are struggling and they want to raise the price. A few bucks a month is
nothing for a gas company but a lot for many families who are struggling to heat their homes,
hydro and put food on their table.
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